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******Lecture to feature 
transfusion specialist. 

DALLAS--An expert on procedures of ordering and matching blood for trans-

fusion during surgery wi I I deliver the Second Annual George Peacock Memorial Lecture 

at The University of Texas Health Science Center here Friday, May 27. 

Dr. John Bernard Henry, director of clinical pathology at the State Univer-

sity of New York Upstate Medical Center, wi I I speak on ''Expected Blood Use in Elec-

tive Surgery." 

Dr. Henry is past president of the American Association of Blood Banks and 

is on the boards of the American Society of Clinical Pathologists and the American 

Board of Pathology. He is dean of the Col lege of Health Related Professions at SUNY. 

The annual lectureship is a memorial for an Arlington pathologist who was a 

fo rmer resident at Southwestern Medical School. 
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